
    
     

Update #3 for LACs

Hello Everyone,

March 20, 2020 YG Update:

Dr. Brendan Hanley, Yukon’s Chief Medical Officer provided an update today on the COVID19 situation in Yukon.

There are still no COVID 19 cases identified in Yukon and test results are being returned from BC more quickly.

Yukon is setting up a respiratory assessment centre in Whitehorse for people with acute respiratory illness such as influenza or
COVID-19 who need medical assessment. More details are provided in the press release below.

Please see the press release below for more information on hospitals, child care programs and changes to 811.

https://yukon.ca/en/news/yukons-chief-medical-officer-health-provides-update-covid-19

Important Reminders:

YG has a self-assessment tool that people can use to assess if they might be at risk for having COVID 19. The direct link
is:https://service.yukon.ca/en/covid-19-self-assessment/ (or www.Yukon.ca<http://www.Yukon.ca> and then navigate to the COVID
19 site)

The direct link to YG’s COVID 19 Information site is: https://yukon.ca/en/health-and-wellness/health-concerns-diseases-and-
conditions/find-information-about-coronavirus-covid (or www.Yukon.ca<http://www.Yukon.ca> and then navigate to the COVID 19
site)

More information is available on Yukon Government’s website.  Please encourage people to visit the site. 
www.yukon.ca<http://www.yukon.ca>

If you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact me.
Kirsti

kirsti.devries@gov.yk.ca<mailto:kirsti.devries@gov.yk.ca>
867-334-7769
Community Advisor, Community Affairs, YG

mailto:randytaylorrtaylor@northwestel.net
mailto:randytaylorrtaylor@northwestel.net

